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Potential service delays Friday & Saturday due to Vice President’s visit 
 
NASHVILLE – On Friday, May 6, routes operating around Nashville International Airport and downtown Nashville 
may be impacted between 4 p.m. and 5 p.m. due to road closures associated with the Vice President’s visit to 
Nashville. Customers should expect significant delays and rolling road closures between Tennessee State 
University and Downtown before 9 a.m. on Saturday, May 7. 
 
Customers should anticipate delays and service interruptions, particularly on routes serving the following areas: 
 

• Airport/Donelson 
o 6 Lebanon Pike 
o 18 Airport 
o 55 Murfreesboro Pike 
o 84 Murfreesboro 
o WeGo Star afternoon trips 

 

• Tennessee State University 
o 29 Jefferson 
o 77 Thompson/Wedgewood 

 
We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause, and we appreciate your patience. We will work to resume 
normal service as quickly and safely as possible. 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 Editor's Note: To request this info in an alternative format, call 615-862-5950 for the ADA Coordinator. 
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